James Feenan Mendocino County

~
From: Phyllis Coppage <pacoppage@gmail.com> FEB 20U 2024

Sent: Saturday, February 17, 2024 10:33 AM ‘ 1ding Services
To: pbscommissions Planning & Building Service
Subject: MHRB

Caution: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Board Members,
RE: 10550 Lansing Street Barn Door Removal

| was very disappointed by your decision to allow Aum to replace the barn door with a typical storefront. Now it will
look like any other building with no resemblance to a barn/livery stable.

When | purchased my home fourteen years ago, the MHRB required me to keep the "California Cooler" as it was part of
the history of the village. | was more than happy to do so even though it wasn't visible from the street. | mention this as
it's an example of 'preserving history' that the MHRB is required to oversee.

Once these historical architectural pieces, no matter how large or small, are gone, it's forever.

Thanks for serving on the board.

Phyllis Coppage



